September 15,2009 /

Dear Mr. York,

My name is Dolores Bodendieck and I live at 730 South Clinton
Street New Athens, Illinois 62264-1710
I want té take this opportunity tolet you know the fine
JObthat was done on my apartment.
The men who did the work were always courteous and friendly.
Each had their special job to do and they allworked together
Well'.“ : .
I especially liked the way they kept the area clean. At the end of
the day everything was cleaned up aND ANY WORK RELATED items
wereneatly put out of the way.
_The workers were very professional in the way they conducted
themselves, not loud and I not one time heard any profanity
st they worked steadily. i) |
Jimmy should_be proud of his team_qf_workers.rHekWprkgd along side
his men Where needed. )
I have the highest regard for th;se workers.
I unld also like to thank you and the Housing Authority
for the work done. It is really making our homes something

to be proud of. THANK YOU ALL/

Please extend my thanks to JImmy & his fine crew.

Sincerely,
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~P.S. The painter was very courteous also and did a great

job of painting, I was gone to volunteer when he did my

side and everything wass in place when I returned and

looked as I left it.



